Seismic Solutions, Inc
PO Box 275
Lancaster, MA 01523
Office-978-368-0202
Fax- 978-368-3276

Pre- Construction Survey Notice

Dear Cambridge Resident:

As you may know, the City of Cambridge is to begin the Alewife Sewer Separation
- Huron A Neighborhood Construction Project. The project will require extensive
utility work, as well as the removal and replacement of sidewalks and roadways.

Prior to the start of construction the City’s Contractor, P. Gioioso & Sons, is
required to conduct a Pre-construction Survey of nearby houses and buildings.
This survey will be conducted by Seismic Solutions, Inc. on behalf of P. Gioioso &
Sons. The surveys are scheduled to begin the week of October 29, 2012. The
surveys are conducted by video camera to document the baseline condition of
utilities and structures that abut the project prior to the start of construction. The
video will include; driveways, landscaping, fences, retaining walls, sidewalks, and
granite curbs. Your yard or driveway may be briefly entered during the
videotaping.

The personnel performing the survey will be wearing a construction vest and
identification while conducting the surveys. Please call my office with any
question or concerns about the pre-construction survey.

You can also contact KyAnn Anderson, Huron A Community Relations Manager,
for the Cambridge Department of Public Works, at 617-498-4708 or
KAnderson@kleinfelder.com with any questions or concerns related to the Alewife
Sewer Separation Huron A project.

Sincerely,

Peter Hicks
Operations Manager



